
Effective October 28, 2020  
it is mandatory for members 
of the public to wear a face 

covering or mask at all times 
while in a public place or a 

public vehicle.
Face Covering Bylaw 2020-22

Thank you for doing your part  
to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19.

Full bylaw is available at this link:  
http://www.westlock.ca/p/bylaws-and-policies


